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 March 7, 2022 

 Parents, Students and Staff Members: 

 Beginning  on  Monday,  March  28,  2022,  EHS  Industries,  Inc.  an  asbestos  abatement  contractor 
 licensed  by  the  Illinois  Department  of  Public  Health  will  conduct  an  asbestos  abatement  project 
 at  John  Mills  Elementary  School.  The  project  includes  the  removal  of  asbestos  containing 
 pipe insulation in the basement boiler room. 

 Elmwood  Park  School  District  has  retained  an  independent  third  party  environmental 
 consulting  firm,  TRC  Environmental  Corporation,  to  provide  oversight  for  the  project  to  ensure 
 that  the  work  is  performed  in  accordance  with  applicable  rules  and  regulations.  A 
 representative  of  TRC  will  be  on-site  full  time  monitoring  the  asbestos  contractor’s  removal 
 operation. 

 During  the  removal  process,  procedures  outlined  by  the  Illinois  Department  of  Public  Health 
 (IDHP),  Occupational  Safety  and  Health  Administration  (OSHA)  and  Environmental  Protection 
 Agency  (EPS)  will  be  followed.  Throughout  the  abatement  project,  the  area  to  be  abated  will 
 be cordoned off from the remainder of the building. 

 We  appreciate  your  cooperation  and  patience  with  this  anticipated  project.  If  you  have  any 
 questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 Sincerely, 

 James P. Jennings 
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